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January  2025, #574

Jan 2025

Program 
All About the Guild
Guild Programs and Bees - 
updates and introductions

Tuesday, January 21, 2025
 6:30 PM social hour, 7 PM meeting 
Patterson-Appleton Arts Center 

Facebook Group 

DentonQuiltGuild.org 

January Birthdays 

Welcome to 2025!

6 Sher H
6 Sandra S
8 Carol M
10 Sharon B
10 Deborah V
10 Ann Y
13 Jessalyn F
17 Adria W
19 Terrie F
19  Ruste F
19 Linda S
20 Diane deF
20 Stephanie R
21 Rhonda Z
27 Donna B
28 Diana S
30 Annette J
31 Tammy K
31 Cindy S

It's a Brand New Year of fun, friends and fantastic 
new quilting ideas.  Here's what we've got coming up !

January Program - Guild Programs and Bees - updates and introductions
January- no workshop

February Program - Focus Group #2- Tonya Littmann, Judy Kriehn, 
Jessalyn Frank
February-no workshop  

March Program - Julie Cohagan-"The Magic Disappearing Blocks"
March Workshop - Making Disappearing Blocks

April Program - Terry Mosher  "The Life and Journey of a Male Quilter" 
with Trunk Shop
April Workshop - Sashiko stitching (Cost $35.00)

May Program - Cynthia England "Creating a Pictorial Quilt"
May Workshop - Cynthia England Class (Cost $50 plus Kit)

June Program - Focus Group # 3
June Workshop - Michele Markey- Completing your Projects.  A day with 
Michele and whatever project you might need help with completing.

July - Program and Workshop TBD

August Program - Francis Arnold "Viewing the World Thru Quilt Colored 
Glasses"
August Workshop - Free Motion Boot Camp for Domestic Machines.  
(cost $35.00)

September Program - Linda J Hahn (Foghollowdesigns.com)
September Workshop - Guyon Grey as seen on Linda Hahn's website 
(Cost $50.00)

October Program - Sharon and Loren Wilhelm (quiltideas.com)
October Workshop - TBD likely Sharon Wilhelm's Red Barn Series  
(Cost: TBD)

November Program and Workshop - TBD

December Program - Christmas Party

https://www.facebook.com/groups/42514709926/
https://www.dentonquiltguild.org/
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January Guild Meeting—Program 

Meeting: Tuesday, January 21, 6:30 — 9 PM 
Programs, Nonie Phillips 

Bring to the Meeting 

Join us at our January guild meeting to discover the full range of programs and 
events we offer to our members! From quilting bees and workshops to outreach 
projects and charity programs, there’s something for everyone.

Hear from the wonderful volunteers who make each of these activities happen 
and find out how you can join in the fun for 2025. Whether you're new to the 
guild or a seasoned member, this is your chance to explore new opportunities 
and connect with fellow quilters!

We'll have some fellowship time afterwards so that everyone will have time to 
talk to the activity representatives, ask questions and get information about 
joining the groups, projects or bees.

• Library books to return and exchange for new 
books

• Sweater or jacket (the air conditioning gets chilly!)
• Show & Tell items

• Completed outreach projects
• Checkbook or credit card for event registration
• Your unwanted sewing-related items for the free 

table

 Explore, Connect, Create!
Get to Know Our Guild
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If your name is on the snack list, 
grab something yummy to bring 
and share! 

(Last Names T-Z and A-B) 

Fancy trying a new dish? Guild 
members are great guinea pigs! 

Just drop off your tasty little 
contribution at the snack table 
near the kitchen. 

Don’t forget to sign the snack 
contributor list on the table for a 
chance to win the snack table 
door prize—just for those who 
bring goodies! 

JANUARY SNACK TABLE 
Tina Hilton and Mary Ellen Mitchell 

Speaking of feeding people… LovePacs is one of the guild’s outreach 
partners. They provide food boxes for Denton area school kids (from every 
DISD school) who face food insecurity when school is on a break. 
LovePac orders are up this year. LovePacs distributed 1,000s of boxes for 
the Thanksgiving and Christmas breaks just 3 weeks apart. 
Our LovePacs initiative this year includes Mac & Cheese. Boxed product is 
great, any brand. If you can, grab a few boxes and bring them to the 
meeting. If you prefer, the SHOP FOR YOU JAR will be at the Stocking table. 
Barbara Angel will shop the best deal for us and deliver to LovePac. 

THANK YOU for your ongoing support. You do make a difference. 

Myra T
Ellen T
Juliet T
Sharon T
Terrie V
Kathy V
Deborah V
Terri V
Bernard V
Wendy W
Carla W
Vickie W
Nora W
Kathy W
Sharon W
Laurie W

Jane W
Adria W
Pat  W
Ann Y
Rhonda Z

Debbie  A
Cheryl A
Barbara A
Kim  A
Karen A
Beth B
Donna B
Jeris B
Vickie B
Lynn B

Mary B
Cynthia B
Kim  B
Sandy B
Marie  B
Fran  B
Cindy B
Debbe  B
Sandy  B
Sharon B
Bonnie B
Gayle B
Laura  B
Bette  B
Lee B
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Further Afield

Quilt Humor - Is this you?
Kim Anger

Working on twin sized 
quilts for graduating 
seniors in foster care?  last 
day to turn in  your 
contribution is March 30. 

DQG members can turn in 
at meetings or drop off to 
Sher.  You can also drop 
off at Minding My Ps&Qs 
anytime.
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2025 Retreats: Time to Plan Your Quilting Getaways!
Sherry Denton

Happy New Year! It’s time to plan our 2025 guild quilt retreats. We have a fun time at 
these retreats; it’s a perfect time to meet new friends and work on your quilt projects. 
Also a good time to get help with your projects too.

Get out your calendars and make your plans. Only one form is needed per year, but it 
must include any food allergies or special needs. Your emergency contact person and 
their phone number are very important. Don’t forget to include anyone that you would 
like to sit by or room with; we will try to accommodate all requests. (Please read 
everything.) Once you’ve decided which retreats you want to attend fill out the form 
and a check made out to Denton Quilt Guild, then mail it to:
Sherry Denton, PO Box 171, Bridgeport, TX 76426
 
DAY RETREATS:  Spring and Summer
Held at Box Car’s Event Center. It is a large room, but seating is limited so be sure to 
register early. Our day will start at 9:00 am and end at 7:00 pm. Lunch and dinner will 
be served, plus games and prizes. An email will be sent out just before the retreat with 
the seating chart and any last minute information.
April 3-5 - The fee for all 3 days is $140; for 2 days $105; for 1 day $55.
August 14-16 - The fee for all 3 days is $140; for 2 days $105; for 1 day $55.          
                                      
OVERNIGHT RETREAT:  Fall
Held at Box Car’s Maxine’s Manor. There are only 24 beds available so sign up early. 
Check in is noon Thursday and check out is noon Sunday. Meals are provided from 
dinner Thursday to breakfast Sunday. Games and prizes are always on the schedule. 
An email will be sent out just before the retreat with the seating chart, room chart, and 
any last minute information. (If you need a payment plan, please email me before 
writing your check and I will send you the payment plan information.)
November 13-16 – The fee for the entire retreat is $320 (less days are not available).
 
ALL RETREATS:
All fees must be paid in full by 30 days prior to the event. After paid in full dates the 
fees are nonrefundable. If your plans change you may sell your spot to another quilter 
or contact Sherry to see if there is a waiting list.
You may add another retreat at any time without filling out another form, just send the 
information with another check to the address above and it will be added to your form.
 
Any questions?  Email Sherry at:  sadenton143@gmail.com
Location of the retreats: Box Car Quilts, 3598 Warschun Rd, Aubrey, TX 76227





The missing piece -maybe it's YOU!We have some fun board positions opening up soon - more info at the meeting!
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THANK YOU to everyone for helping to 
hold quilts for our speakers! We could 
really use your ongoing help. If you can 
volunteer to help hold, fold, and assist a 
speaker with packing up, please speak up. 
Sometimes there are a lot of quilts to 
handle; during a recent meeting there 
were 30! Many hands make light work, so 
if you can be an Angel, it would be greatly 
appreciated! 

CALLING ALL QUILT ANGELS!! TWITCH BROADCAST 
If you can’t make it to a meeting, we now send out a professionally 
produced live video stream for you to watch online. 

Much easier than Zoom, this is available on a simple website. 
You can access it from any browser (even on your phone or 
tablet). Our professional video streaming producer is the 
awesome Kyle Denton, and the internet service is called 
“Twitch.” It’s very similar to a live YouTube video. 

Just go to: twitch.tv/dentonquiltguild. Keep in mind that the 
Twitch stream is meant for our guild members only — please 
don’t post the link in a public forum. 

Continuing Education
Shareen Howard

Continuing Education will have a great class in February.
Susan Mankus will teach a class on February 22, 2025 at Green Valley 
Historical Society in Aubrey.  We will learn how to make a template 
using a sewing machine.  Very easy way to learn paper piecing. 
Contact Shareen for questions, etc at 940-902-4789; the fee is $5.

https://www.twitch.tv/search?term=denton%20quilt%20guild
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December Christmas Party Photos
Emanda Johnson
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